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On August 23, 2024, we had a meet and greet with our parents.  
Mrs. Wagner was there to answer any questions the parents had. 
The students have been adjusting to having all the grades in one 
classroom. They are doing really well with it.  We have also been 
learning our school and classroom rules and procedures.  
GPI donated backpacks and supplies to our students, and Glacier 
Electric also donated supplies to our school. We are very thankful 
for them.


